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Student Dress Code 
Port School does not have a uniform, although it does have a dress code that students must follow.  Students must 
meet the dress code both before and after sporting activities. 

The School produces Port School logoed polo shirts and t-shirts, which can be ordered at the student reception or 
the main reception. These are available at the subsidised price of $15. Please contact the main office if you require 
further information or wish to place an order. 

The minimum requirement for appropriate school clothing 
 

• Tops 
o Must have the minimum coverage of a t-shirt. 
o No midriff showing, no bare shoulders or back. 
o No cleavage. 
o No skin tight/gym clothing (except during PE or gym class). 
o No display of offensive material/logos. 

• Bottoms  

o Shorts/skirts must reach fingertips with student arms at side 
of body. 

o Pants must cover underwear. 
o No gym/bike shorts/leotards, leggings unless worn as an 

undergarment or during PE or gym class. 
• Shoes 

o Joggers or similar closed-in footwear. 
o No slides or thongs etc. 
o No bare feet. 

 

What happens when a student breaches the Dress Code? 

Students will be sent to Student Services where they can borrow t-shirts, shorts 
and appropriate clothing. 

If a student refuses to go to Student Services, he/she will be sent home to get 
changed. 

Repeat breaches of the Code will result in the student being sent home on each 
occasion, and contact will be made with the parent/carer.  

Continual non-compliance will be dealt with as per the Behaviour Management 
Policy and Procedure. 

 

 

 

 

 


